
 
 

 

 

January 31, 2019 

Katolec Corporation 

EMS Business Unit 

 

Notice – Arrival Thanks for Exhibiting at 48th NEPCON JAPAN 

 

We exhibited for 48th NEPCON JAPAN <INTERNEPCON JAPAN> and 11th AUTOMOTIVE 

WORLD <CAR-ELE JAPAN> at Tokyo Big Sight, in Japan. For three days of 18 Friday on 16 

Wednesday in January, 2019. Thank you very much for coming. 

At our booth, we exhibited about our various EMS utilization examples corresponding to 

customer's request and information about the new factory in India that started full-scale 

operation in June 2018, which can be useful for your production base strategy. 

We would contact the person who we are allowed to exchange business cards some other 

time. In addition, please refer at the following if there are any questions about our display panel 

or explanation. 

 

 We are going to exhibit on the next time for the 49th NEPCON JAPAN for three days of 17 

Friday on 15 Wednesday in January 2020. 

 

    

 

 

Contact info 

■Business Coordination Division, Global EMS Center, EMS Business Unit  

Ms. Suzuna Matsumoto  TEL: +81-87-826-8231 

■Tokyo head office  Ms. Yoshiko Yamane  TEL: +81-3-5683-7000 

 


